[bookmark: _GoBack]Autism workshop for newly diagnosed adults.

We have organised 2 workshops to be held in 2020, the workshop is aimed at newly diagnosed adults and their unpaid support networks.  It is a free workshop which will run from 10:30 until approx. 4pm, it will have organised breaks and opportunities to ask questions and talk to both Family Support and a member of our positive behavioural support team.

We would request if you are unable to attend that you give us 48 hours’ notice so we may be able to fill the spot, if you do not attend and no notice has been provided we will be unable to offer you another place.

Workshops will be held either in Brompton Gillingham or Willesborough Ashford

Please complete:

Name:

Address:


Contact number:

Date of diagnosis:



Please give details of workshop you will be interested in.

	Date

	How many people you wish to attend

	
Tuesday 24th March 2020 in Gillingham

	

	
Tuesday 7th July 2020 in Ashford

	

	
Please indicate if you would be interested in future sensory workshops

	

	
Are there other workshops you would like in the future?

	



Please give details of the people you wish to attend with
Name
Relationship to you
Name 
Relationship to you
Name 
Relationship to you

Please feel free to add more names if needed.
Please return to emilymay@kentautistic.com or
Emilymay Miles, Kent Autistic Trust, 14 High Street, Brompton, Kent, ME7 5AE
